
 

 

Friday 1st March 2019. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff 
 

On Monday, we shared the troll’s version of the ‘Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’ story. The children joined in the repeated refrains such as 
‘Who’s that trip trapping over my bridge?’ and ‘I’m going to gobble 
you up’ and discussed if the troll was mean or kind! The children 
have thoroughly enjoyed dressing up as the ‘troll patrol’, building 
bridges using a variety of resources and using the bridges to re-
enact the story. We collected natural materials to weave into our 
stick weaving frames just like the troll under the bridge.  
 
Throughout the week, we have had lots of fun exploring our 
outdoor area using binoculars and magnifying glasses to observe 
the herbs and flowers. On Wednesday, the children discovered 
that our outdoor role-play area has 
become a farm and shop. We have 

been milking the cow and caring for the 2 hens and their chicks, as well 
as selling produce from the farm. We cannot wait for our trip to 
Cannon Hall Farm on Monday to learn more about animal life cycles. 
 
Literacy 
 
In Literacy, we have been focussing on reading and writing ‘Action 
words’ every day and writing sentences independently. Please refer to 
the blue Action word book for home learning this week and return on 
Wednesday 6th March 2019. Thank you for your continued support 
with this.  



 

 

 
Maths 
 

In Maths, we are learning to add two groups of 
animals so that the troll can accurately count 
how many animals are in the meadow. The 
children are beginning to become more 
proficient counting two single digit numbers to 
find how many altogether. 
 
Cannon Hall Farm 
Our trip to Cannon Hall Farm is on Monday 
4th March 2019. Please send your child in 
School uniform and appropriate foot wear 

(trainers or School shoes). They will also need a warm coat, hat and 
gloves as we will be outdoors for most of the day. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Burrows, Mrs Sellars, Mrs Ward, Mrs Smith and Mrs Rex 
 


